
 
 

July, August 2020                                                                             

Dear Praying Friends, and Fellow Laborers, 

MY VERSE, THIS LETTER: “And I thank Christ Jesus our Lord, who hath enabled 
me, for that he counted me faithful, putting me into the ministry;” (I Timothy 
1:12). Praise God for His faithfulness in making it all happen! 

MINISTRY: Our ministries in Morganton and Marion, NC, are all locked down 
and quarantined because of the virus. We really miss ministering to these folks. 
We are keeping in touch with the churches in Cyprus trying to minister to them 
when we can. We praise God that they are continuing on being faithful with the 
ministries there.  

PRAISES: Our son, Mark, is now the full time pastor of West End Baptist Church 
in Easley, SC. He was able to leave his employment in NC, and for this we praise 
God. Wendy and Ashley are steadily improving. Wendy hopes to be able to go 
to church on the 13th of September, and Ashley is back to teaching her class at 
Missionary Baptist Christian School in Pickens, SC. Praise God for these 
blessings. Oleen and I are having some physical problems, and would 
appreciate your prayers on our behalf. 

 

Still serving Jesus, until He returns, 
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